REGIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL

L
StJohn
October 31, 2022 ' '

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On Friday, November 18th, we will host a 7th and 8th grade dance at SIRCS, starting at 7 PM
and ending at 9 PM. Music is being provided by Good Vibrations and all food and drinks are
being ordered through our Cafeteria Manager, Mrs. Denise Murphy.

The cost to attend the dance is $10 per student and payable through MySchoolBucks.

Parents must sign this permission slip in advance, permitting their children to attend the
dance and indicating who will be picking the students up. It is due by Wednesday, November
15th. All adults should be prepared to show ID during the sign out process. No student will
be released without an adult signature.

Students are subject to the School Dance regulations on pages 84-85 of the Parent Student
Handbook. It provides an overview on dress and conduct.
https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/3f0a8a8e 1cc940f48105c9dbf982008c.pdf

This dance is limited to 7th and 8th grade students. No guests are permitted. All students will
enter and exit through the St. Katharine Drexel entrance by the side of the gymnasium. Thank
you!
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My child(ren)

NAME HOMEROOM

are permitted to attend the 7th & 8th Grade Dance on November 18th. They are permitted to
leave with the following individual(s):

Parent/Guardian’s Signature Date


https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/3f0a8a8e1cc940f48105c9dbf982008c.pdf

